September 7, 2016

City of Key West Planning Department
P. O. Box 1409
Key West, FL 33041-1409

Ref: Variance 1109 Stump Lane — Hearing September 15, 2016

Dear Sir or Madam:

This variance states that they are asking for a variance to reconstruct the roof and
renovate an existing accessory structure; however they do not say they have
already taking off the existing roof and added approximately 3 to 4 feet to the top
of the existing building before they have come before the City to get this variance.
It appears that they are trying to make this accessory building, which was for pool
equipment and a shower, and are now trying turn this building into a mother-in-
law space so | feel this should be checked out very carefully before any variance is

granted on this property.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Eleanor Barker
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